Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
 NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING – The Florida Patient Safety Corporation announces its Health Care Provider Advisory Committee public teleconference meeting to which all persons are invited to participate, has been rescheduled.

ORIGINAL DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 27, 2007, 12:00 Noon

RESCHEDULED DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 18, 2007, 12:00 Noon

PLACE: To access the call, dial 1(866)200-9760, Participant PIN Code: 8938936# at the above date and time

For further information contact: Florida Patient Safety Corporation, 2722 Waterford Glen Court, Tallahassee, Florida 32312, or call Susan Moore at (850)893-8936, or via email at susan.a.moore@comcast.net.
